
 

 

Dear Marilyn,  
 
I am writing to thank you for your recent participation in research supporting the draft London 
Environment Strategy consultation. Over the course of the consultation we have heard from 
around 3,000 Londoners. It has been wonderful to see the interest and response that the draft 
strategy has prompted.  
 
The team are now reviewing all responses and will take them into consideration when drafting 
the final version of the strategy, which will be published in 2018, alongside a report of all the 
consultation responses. The qualitative research programme which you participated in has been 
a valuable source of insight for the team. I know that the team appreciated the opportunity to 
speak to you in depth in this way and get to an understanding of your views on key issues.  
 
There are a number of insights to come out of the work which have struck me, and which will be 
points of interest as we come to redraft the strategy. Notably the importance of green 
infrastructure to quality of life in London and the enthusiasm of Londoners to be a part of 
improving London’s environment, whether it be through recycling, energy efficiency or 
celebrating their local parks.   
 
I hope that you will continue to take an interest in the Mayor’s work to improve London’s 
environment and would encourage you to continue to tell us about issues you care about and 
ideas you have to make London an even better place to live.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
 
Shirley Rodrigues 
Deputy Mayor for Environment and Energy 
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